RJC HIGH SCHOOL COVID-19 UPDATE
Tuesday, December 1, 2020

We continue to be thankful that we have no known active cases of COVID-19 at RJC High School. We are grateful for all of our students, staff
and parents who are working hard to follow all the safety measures that have been put in place. Thank you.

As the calendar turns to December we remind parents that the school and dorms will be closed for a scheduled two week Christmas break
beginning at 5:30 PM on Friday, December 18. Please ensure that your holiday travel plans are in order. It is our goal to have all students return
home, safe and well, for the holiday season.

Due to a rising caseload of COVID-19 in our province, the government recently announced some new Public Health Orders. As a result, we have
adapted accordingly. These enhanced safety measures have meant restrictions on certain activities, both in the school and the dorms, but they are
in place to keep us safe. I acknowledge that changes to rules and expectations can be challenging for students, staff and parents alike, and I thank

you for your support as we navigate these times together.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding any regulations, expectations or contingency plans related to COVID-19, either in the school or
the dorm, feel free to contact me via email or by calling the school at (306) 232 4222.

RJC’s COVID-19 plans are available at any time on our website, and information about up-to-date Public Health Orders can be found on the
Government of Saskatchewan and the Saskatchewan Health Authority's websites (see the links below).

Thank you for your ongoing cooperation, patience and support as we continue to provide quality educational opportunities for our students
during these times.

Sincerely,
Ryan

RJC COVID-19 Plans

Saskatchewan Health Authority - COVID-19 Updates

Government of Saskatchewan - Public Health Measures




